
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
Guam Regional Transit Authority 

 
 

The Guam Regional Transit Authority 
(GRTA) would like to announce that there will 
be a Board Working Session scheduled for 
10:00am, Tuesday, August 13th, 2019. The 
Working Session will be at the DPW CIP 
Conference Room located at Building B, 
DPW Compound. 
 
For more information you may call 475-4686 
or visit our website at: www.grta.guam.gov 
 

 

http://www.grta.guam.gov/

